
Bethel Island MAC
Objectives for 2014

The Bethel Island MAC priorities for 2014 will be to 
continue to be to provide the Bethel Island community 
with the opportunity to communicate with the various 
County Departments. 

We will work to schedule pertinent and informative 
speaker presentations at the monthly meetings.

We will continue to work on items including:

1.) Reflective Address Signs
2.) Code Enforcement Priorities
3.) Dry Hydrants
4.) Outreach to the local mobile home parks
5.) Heart Safe Communities Program
6.) Renaming the Middle portion of Stone Road 

The Bethel Island MAC is scheduled to meet on the 2nd
Tuesday of the month at 6:00p.m. at the Bethel Island 
Municipal Improvement District Office located at 3085 
Stone Road. 


